
EPAAC - Tobacco Products Directive. European Parliament vote is a black day for women's health

          European Institute of Women's Health issued a Press Release  explaining the impact on
the rising burden of lung cancer in women and commenting on the European Parliament
decision regarding the Tobacco Products Directive.      

 1 / 1

images/Related_information/EIWH_Press_Release_TPD_PR_9Oct1.pdf

